NEW PERKINS LAW MEANS MORE RIGOR AND RELEVANCE

IN CTE PROGRAMS
The Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Improvement Act of 2006, which went into effect on July 1, is more than a reauthorization of the 1998 Perkins Act.  The expanded law emphasizes the integration of more rigorous and relevant academics with technical instruction.  There also is a new focus on applied learning, higher expectations for students, and career and technical education (CTE) program accountability.  CTE programs must now develop and enhance information systems to collect and analyze data on secondary and postsecondary academic and employment outcomes.  Achievement gaps also must be identified and quantified at the secondary level.  In addition, the law requires that CTE programs meet state performance levels, and technical skills must be assessed to all aspects of industry standards.

Sources: www.perkins4.org
www.acteonline.org/policy/legislative_issues/upload/Perkins_Changes_Summary.doc
MANDATORY INDUSTRY STANDARDS ASSESSMENT TEST
Due to the Perkins Improvement Act, the state is implementing mandatory student exit exams and will be selecting programs for piloting student exit exams in the spring.  Your program may be chosen.  What does this mean for you, the CTE instructor?  It means you must be teaching the approved curriculum for your CTE program.  If your students cannot pass the state approved exit exam, they may not be granted credit for your program.

Below is a link to a Web site where you can access the approved curriculum for your program:

http://www.mccte-fsu.org/index.php
On the following pages you will be provided links to the tests selected by the State of Michigan for CTE programs.

